
Transforming our culture by creating a world where science and technology 
are celebrated and where young people dream of becoming science and 
technology leaders. -  Dean Kamen, Founder 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It’s the Hardest Fun You’ll Ever Have!! 

 
 

October 25, 2013 
 
Joyce Walters 
FRC Team 1902 
Exploding Bacon  
Orlando, FL 
 
Dear Joyce,  
 
I wanted to thank you and the awesome team 
members of Exploding Bacon for your help at the 
Orlando Mini Maker Faire on October 5th.   As 
always, Exploding Bacon members did a 
wonderful job representing  FIRST, and helping 
OMMF visitors see the value and fun of FIRST 
programs. 
 
Please pass along my gratitude to them, and 
please know how grateful we at FIRST are for you 
continued support of these great young people, 
and of FIRST in Florida. 
 
Wishing you every success this season and always! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Terri Willingham 
Regional Director FIRST 

®
 Central Florida 

V   813-792-7411 
E   twillingham@usfirst.org 

W  www.FIRSTinFlorida.wordpress.com / www.usfirst.org 
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